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From: planning@grey.ca [mailto:planning@grey.ca]  
Sent: June 7, 2021 9:15 AM 
To: lspencer@westgrey.com; gscharback@westgrey.com; lglazier@westgrey.com 
Subject: County comments for A13.2021 Barfoot 

County comments for A13.2021 Barfoot 

Hello West Grey Staff, 

County staff have reviewed Minor Variance application A13.2021 - 
Christopher Barfoot. The subject lands are designated as Rural in the 
County Official Plan.  Other mapping also shows Aggregate Resource 
Area and Significant Woodlands on the subject lands.  This parcel was 
intended for residential development and the Aggregate mapping shall not 
constrain this application. County staff have typically not required an 
Environmental Impact Study for the siting of a new accessory building, but 
if there is a possibility to minimize tree removal on-site then that is 
preferred. 

County staff request a copy of any decision rendered with respect to this 
file. 

Let us know if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Planning & Development, Grey County, Owen Sound ON 


